
From: Victoria Butler < 
 Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 9:03 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation Request 
 
Hi Wendy, 
 
I would like to give a deputation regarding section 21-G-040, the "I Heart Barrie" signage, at 
next week's council meeting.  
 
Take care, 
 
Victoria Butler  
 


